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Weekend Closure Planned for S.R. 51 in Jefferson Hills Borough, Allegheny County  
Closure needed for bridge beam installation for Mon/Fayette Expressway Project. 

 
The Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission (PTC) wants to remind motorists that a portion of State 
Route 51 in Jefferson Hills Borough, Allegheny County will be closed in both directions starting 
Sept. 6 at 10 p.m. until Sept. 9 at 5 a.m.  

This closure will be in effect from Worthington Ave. to Peters Creek Road with a posted detour 
and traffic controls in place.   

During this time, crews will be finishing the installation of overhead beams for the bridge that 
will carry traffic on the Mon/Fayette Expressway (PA Turnpike 43) over State Route 51. 

This is the second, full weekend closure to occur, and the work is weather dependent. The 
alternate date for this bridge beam placement would be September 13 to September 16. 

This traffic impact is part of the Mon/Fayette Expressway PA Route 51 to I-376 Project. For 
more information about the project, please visit: 
https://www.patpconstruction.com/monfaysb/default.aspx . 

To learn more about road conditions on major roadways across the commonwealth, visit 
511pa.com or use the 511PA Smartphone App to get real-time traffic advisories, weather 
forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 1,000 traffic cameras.  
 
To report an accident or other emergency on the PA Turnpike, dial *11 via a mobile phone.  
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